SWOSU "Disc Dawgs" Heading to First
Tourney

03.04.2014

Southwestern Oklahoma State University’s newest student organization, the SWOSU
Disc Golf Team, will send two squads to compete March 8-9 at the Mid-South Collegiate
Open in Arkansas.

The tournament is being held in Jonesboro, and this will be the first time SWOSU has
been represented in intercollegiate disc golf play. The tournament is two rounds of
individual play and one round of team scramble.

The “Disc Dawgs” team members are Aaron Godwin, Bixby; Casey Jiles,Wilburton;
Parker Long, Marlow; Levi Muck, Elk City; Jeffrey Pratt, Santa Rosa (CA); Robby
Simpson, Tulsa (Bishop Kelley); Mason Snider, Duncan; and Joshua Thompson,
Broken Arrow. Jim Olson serves as the group’s faculty advisor.

Disc Dawgs t-shirts are available for $10 in the Dean of Students office. For more
information or to join the team, contact Jiles at jilesc@student.swosu.edu.
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